
  

 

 

 

Post 7356 - Dec 11, 2024 

 

Comrades, 

I hope this message finds you well. Our next VFW meeting will take place on 
Wednesday, December 19th, at our new Post home, the Powerplant located at 2 Main 
St, Parkville, MO 64152. Please join us as we gather to continue our work and 
camaraderie.  

During this meeting, we will be holding a vote on an important proposal to move our 
monthly meetings from the 4th Thursday of each month to the 4th Monday of each 
month. Your input is vital, so we encourage all members to attend and participate in 
this decision.  

Additionally, we will be continuing work at our new building this Saturday starting at 9 
AM. If you are able, we would greatly appreciate your help as we prepare the space. 
Your time and eƯort are crucial in getting the Post ready for all of us to enjoy and serve 
our community. Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing 
you at the meeting and this weekend’s workday. 

Ken Curry, Adjutant 
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